
Dear GTA Subscriber, 
  
The Technical Committee meeting on the 22nd May has been rescheduled to enable the 
completion of the external review and reporting on the methodology of rates assessment 
and a full review of its content. The report will then be discussed formally at the Technical 
Committee meeting scheduled to take place on the 26th June. 

 
A further update will follow to subscribers in July. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Philip Hesketh 
GTA Independent Secretary 
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